Uniformity of Reporting – Completion of ICANN Contractual Compliance three-year plan

Whereas,

1. The Registration Abuse Policies Working Group (RAPWG) identified in its Final Report the 'need for more uniformity in the mechanisms to initiate, track, and analyze policy-violation reports' and as a result recommended in its Final Report that 'the GNSO and the larger ICANN community in general, create and support uniform reporting processes';

2. The GNSO Council at its meeting on 6 October 2011 requested ICANN Compliance Department to report on existing systems to report and track violations and/or complaints; improvements / changes made since the RAPWG Report or foreseen in the near future, and identify gaps and any improvements that might be desirable but not foreseen at that stage;

3. The ICANN Compliance Department provided a response to the GNSO Council on 18 March 2012 and presented it to the GNSO Council at its meeting on 12 April 2012 (see http://gnso.icann.org/issues/rap/contractual-compliance-report-reporting-uniformity-16mar12-en.pdf); 

4. The GNSO Council discussed the RAPWG recommendation in light of the feedback received from the ICANN Compliance Department and the RAPWG Alumni submitted their proposed approach to the GNSO Council on 3 September 2012 (http://gnso.icann.org/en/issues/rap/comments-rap-uniformity-of-reporting-30jul12-en.pdf); ;

5. The GNSO Council requested an Issue Report on the current state of uniformity in the mechanisms to initiate, track, and analyze policy-violation reports;

6. ICANN Staff submitted the Final Issue Report to the GNSO Council on 2 April 2013 (see http://gnso.icann.org/en/issues/uofr-final-31mar13-en.pdf);

7. The GNSO Council reviewed the Final Issue Report and resolved on 16 May 2013 to not initiate a Policy Development Process at that stage but to await the completion of the ICANN Contractual Compliance three-year plan;

8. On 25 June 2014 and 24 July 2014, the GNSO Council received a briefing by ICANN Contractual Compliance on the results of its three-year plan, the transformation of metrics collection and reporting of the contractual compliance function, and continuous improvement plans (see http://london50.icann.org/en/schedule/wed-gnso-council/presentation-gnso-council-compliance-25jun14-en.pdf).

Resolved,

1. The GNSO Council thanks the ICANN Contractual Compliance for its presentation of their three-year plan and its continued collaboration with the GNSO in future policy development efforts. 

2. The GNSO Council considers the issues identified in the Uniformity of Reporting Final Issue Report have now been addressed and consider this issue closed.
